Please pass SB2331. The wild horses in Theodore Roosevelt National Park need Federal
protection. The Wild Horse Working Group will help ensure we have a well-managed herd
forever in the park. The State of North Dakota has many resources to ensure We keep a
viable herd in the park. But we need Federal protection to prevent the National Park Service
and BLM from removing them or sterilizing them so they die off.



